
Drop-in Center News

GOOD NEWS! Our current location has been extended
until December 31, 2023! I want to express my
heartfelt gratitude to all of you who have been so
supportive and invested in our Drop In Center. It’s
truly evident that so many of you benefit from the
support and understanding that is offered here. 
I will no longer be mailing our newsletters. They will
be posted on Facebook and our website. If you
would like a copy, please contact me with your
email or pick one up at the Center.
Our activities and events will continue as currently
scheduled. Please reach out if you have any ideas
for new activities you’d like to see added. Please
note that the Center will be closed on Friday,
October 13th for “A Day at Home”. Please contact
me if you need transportation to this event.



Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a
Facebook

page and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org) 
Our October schedule is as follows:

We will be having BINGO, (with prizes) on Mondays at 12:00 noon.  
On Tuesdays we continue to build enlightenment and support with "coffee
talk". Obtober 6th and 20th, we will have a card playing group in the morning
and movie in the afternoon. October 23rd is Pizza Day!  I hope to see all of you
at these events! Please reach out to me if you have any questions, concerns or
issues.

Important Events and
Meetings

Western County LAC will meet
on October 17 at 11:00 in

Elbow Lake. WE will be
zooming the meeting from the

Center.

Drop-In Center
Hours:

 
10:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m. Weekdays

except
Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave. East

Glenwood, MN 56334
(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson, Program
Coordinator

mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org


